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 11th Sun in Ord Time 

12th June 2016 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 11th   7.30pm Louis Quinn, Lemenagh 
    Tom Costello, Fenloe 
    Teresa McInerney, Carrigoran 
Sun 12th 11.00am John and Mary Gleeson, Ralahine 
    Ellen and James Browne, Abbeyfeale 

Mon 13th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue 14th 10.00am Michael Shinners, Glenaifreann 
    7.00pm Josephine and Martin Hillary, Kilnasoolagh Park 
Wed 15th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Thur 16th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri 17th   10.00am Daily Mass  
Sat 18th   7.30pm Dr Joseph Bell and his wife Bridget nee Burke 
    Michael Enright, Gleann Cora 
Sun 19th 11.00am Michael and Annie Keane, Ballygireen 
    Anna Grogan, Kilnasoolagh  
    Michael McNamara, Carnakilla  
                                          
Wells 
Sat 11th  6.30pm Nora and Thomas Boland, Deerpark  
Sun 12th 10.00am Sunday Mass  
Sat 18th  6.30pm Weekend Mass  
Sun 19th 10.00am Sunday Mass  
 
Carrigerry  
Sun 12th 9.00am Mai and Joe Donlon, Ballycalla(1st & 10th anniversary respectively) 
Sun 19th 9.00am The Moylan Family, Cahertigue 
    Josie and Paddy Considine, Carhue & their daughter Bridget. 

Recent Deaths . Pray for the happy repose of the soul of  
 
Mary McNamara, sister of Kathleen Greagan, Kilnasoolagh Park. 
John Lyons, husband of Nora (nee Garvey, Ralahine)       

        

May they rest in peace. 

Special collection for the hosting of the 9th World Meeting of Families in Dublin 
 

Pope Francis has chosen Ireland  to host the 9th World Meeting of Families 
from August 22nd - 26th 2018 with the theme “The Gospel of the Family: Joy 
for the World”   This is expected to attract thousands of Catholic families from 
around the globe to Ireland. It is hoped that this very special pastoral initiative 
will present us in the Church with the opportunity, and the challenge, to renew, 
support and strengthen Irish families in their commitment to their faith. 
Hosting a global event of this size requires a huge amount of planning and finan-
cial outlay on behalf of the host country. Accordingly, our bishops have now 
established a National Finance Committee to provide advise on the financial 
planning for the World Meeting of Families in Ireland. To support the hosting of 
the event it is intended to host three national church collections, the first of 
which will take place in our parish this weekend after each Mass.  
The remaining collections will take place in 2017 and 2018.  

Canon Reuben’s Diamond Jubilee  
 

Canon Reuben Butler was ordained a priest 
on 17th June 1956. For the last sixty years he 
has served in the diocese of Killaloe at St. 
Flannan’s College, Ennis, and here in  
Newmarket on Fergus. This commitment and 
service is well worth celebrating and so we 
are planning a Mass of Thanksgiving  in 
Newmarket Church on Saturday June 25th at 
7.30pm. Refreshments will be served in the 
community hall after Mass. We would like 
this to be a real parish occasion when people 
will have an opportunity to meet Canon  
Reuben and celebrate the gift that he is to our  
community. For that evening we have  
decided to cancel the 6.30pm Mass in the 
Wells and invite  all to gather for the Mass of 
Thanksgiving in Newmarket. 



‘ ‘ ‘ ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  SPLIT THE POT ’  Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
  Our pot this week was  €528         

Congratulations to our winner—Fiona Higgins 
Winning ticket sold in Reale’s Butchers 

Next Draw in Halpin’s Garage on Tuesday 14th June 

GAA Lotto: 
No Jackpot winner this week. €40 winners - Ann-Orla 

Mulcaire, Paul O'Flanagan, Orla Hinchy, Tommy Smith, 

Mike Linehan.. Draw next week in The Crabtree, Jackpot 

€8,750. 
 

Juniors Unbeaten: 
Well done to our Junior B Hurlers who had a comprehensive 
6-22 2-09 victory over Kilmaley on Tuesday. John Hannon’s 
side remain unbeaten in 2016. The lads put in a great display 
and super-sub Rory Murphy managed to score 3-01 in the 
final twenty minutes. Keep up the great work lads. 
 

Underage Success: 
Congrats to our U12 Camogie team who won the Tulla tour-
nament last weekend. A great effort is being put in by the 
girls and their dedicated management. Long may the success 
last! 
 

Primary Game: 
Well done to Mark Delaney and Caoimhe Lally who repre-
sented their County in the primary game at half-time last 
weekend. We hope this will be the first of many days for both 
lining out in Semple Stadium for the Banner. Hard luck to the 
Senior Hurlers who lost out to Waterford and well done to the 
Clare Intermediates who booked their place in the Munster 
Final 
 

Munster Semi-Final: 
Best wishes to all involved with the Clare Senior Footballers 
as they take on Kerry at 15:30 this Sunday in Killarney. 
 

County Camogie: 
The Clare Senior Camogie team begin their All-Ireland 
Championship campaign next Saturday vs Offaly. This is a 
home fixture and with plenty of Blues on the panel, it would 
be great to see a large support behind the team. We’re repre-
sented by Patricia O’Grady (manager), Brian Enright 
(selector) and four players; Roisin McMahon, Carol O’Leary, 
Aoife Griffin & Laura McMahon. 

***** 
 

Bereavement Information Evening 
Venue: Milford Care Centre, Castletroy, Limerick 

Date: Tuesday, June 14th 2016 
Time: 7.00pm – 9.00pm (Registration from 6:45pm) 

 
***** 

Enjoy the summer sunshine allergy free @ Eileen Clair’s Ho-
listic Centre, Kilrush Co Clare.Treat with homeopathic reme-
dies beat the colds, flues and pollen allergies. Contact us for 
more information on 0659052239 or  
email enquiries@eileenclair.com. 
 

***** 
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Knock:  The annual Diocesan 
Pilgrimage to Knock this year will take place on Sunday 
3rd July, sharing with Ferns as we have in previous 
years.  This year Killaloe diocese will lead the ceremo-
nies.  See separate email for specific details. 

***** 
 

FREE BENEFIT 4 COMPUTER CLASSES ON HOW 
TO:  Send/Receive Email, Use Social Media, Use of Apps, 
Digital Photography, Online transactions such as: Book a 
ticket, Online Banking, Safety and Security online. These 
classes are held over two days (4 hours per day) and if you 
wish to enrol or need more information please contact Pauline/
Mary Ellen at CIOC, Elevation Business Park, Clonroad, En-
nis, Co. Clare. Phone: 065 6841009 or email: educa-
tion@cioc.ie 

Newmarket-on-Fergus Ladies Football and Camogie Club 
sincerely thank you for your generous support of the club. 
The gates yielded as follows: 
Newmarket-on-Fergus €450, Carrigerry €97 and The 
Wells €481.50. Go raibh mile maith agaibh.  
 

***** 
Coping with loss after Suicide 
Are you finding it difficult to cope with a death by suicide of a 
family member, relative or friend? It may help to talk to a Clare 
Suicide Bereavement Support (Clare S.B.S.) volunteer. We offer 
free confidential support to people who have experienced a death 
by suicide. Please phone or text. -  087 3698315 or 0860565373 
www.Claresuicidebereavementsupport.com 

***** 
Clare Parkinson’s Support Group 

Clare Parkinson’s Support Group will hold their June meeting 
at Carrigoran Health & Wellness Centre,  
Newmarket-on-Fergus at 10.00 am on Friday next 24th June. 
These informal get sessions provide a chance for people to talk, 
discuss worries or experiences and normally include a presenta-
tion by a guest speaker, such as a healthcare professional or 
complementary therapist.  Activities that assist people living 
with Parkinson's such as Yoga, Dance, Occupational Therapy or 
Tai Chi generally form part of the get together also - and there is 
the social aspect with time to enjoy a coffee or tea and a scone! 

All are Welcome 
For further information contact 087 415 8430 

***** 
Solemn Novena 
The Redemptorists in Limerick will be celebrating the annual 
novena in honour of Our Lady of Perpetual Help from June 17th 
– 25th. There will be 10 celebrations each day – the first at 7am, 
the final one at 10.30pm. Information on www.novena.ie 
 

***** 
Team Leaders and Collectors Required 
Barnardos Children’s Charity is looking for volunteers to help 
collect funds during our national collection day “Buckets for 
Barnardos” taking place on Friday September 16th. Volunteers 
can either help with an organised bag pack, or join us on the 
streets shaking buckets in locations throughout Clare. All money 
raised on the day will help disadvantaged children and their 
families in communities around Ireland. Every hour of your time 
counts so please give what you can. To get involved please con-
tact Mary on 1850 217 217 or email buckets@barnardos.ie 
 

***** 
Last week’s Church Collection €1674.98.   Thank You  

 

***** 
Lourdes Diocesan Pilgrimage:  Lourdes has been designated 
as one of the International Jubilee sites for this Year of 
Mercy.  The Diocesan Pilgrimage takes place from 26th June re-
turning on 1st July. Extra capacity has been provided in the flights 
from Shannon Airport.  Bookings to Joe Walsh Tours (01) 
2410810 or www.joewalshtours.ie.   Fully inclusive fare of flights, 
hotel and all meals for €687 with €10 discount for online booking.   


